
 

Ref.  16/20 in 5/AOA/04/c 

 

 

THE HONG KONG AWARD FOR YOUNG PEOPLE 

AWARD OPERATING AUTHORITY 

 

 

To  : AOA User Units 

From  : Award Operating Authority 

Re   : AYP Gold Award Presentation 2020 

Date  : 14 July 2020 

 

 

 Please be informed that the date of the captioned event is tentatively scheduled for end of the 

year, pending confirmation from the Office of the Chief Executive of the HKSAR. 

 

 Meanwhile, participants who want to be included in the coming Presentation are required to 

submit their Record Books, upon completion of endorsement by Section Panels, together with the 

Notification of Attainment Forms to the Award Operating Authority on or before 23 September 

2020 (Wednesday).  Please note that NO LATE SUBMISSION WILL BE CONSIDERED. The list 

of recipients of Gold Award and updates of the Presentation will be uploaded to AYP website in due 

course. You may refer to “Award Updates” for the latest news. 

 

 Attached please find the NEW VERSION of notification form for your necessary action. 

Attached please find a notification form for your necessary action.  Extra copies can be downloaded 

from AYP website. 

 

 Please kindly pass all documents and information to respective Officer – Award Service and 

Operations.  Should you need any further information, please feel free to call at 2157 8610. 

 

 Thank you very much for your kind attention. 

 

 

 

 

 
(Peter YEUNG) 

AOA Representative 

 

 

Encl. 

 

 


